
 
 

 
Dear Temple Community, 
 
To support the ongoing maintenance and improvement of the university’s parking facilities, 
Temple University will increase its parking rates effective July 1, 2024. Ambler’s semester 
and yearly parking rates will increase by $5, and some Main Campus rates will increase by 
up to $2 per entry or day. Other rates will remain unchanged. Overall, these changes reflect 
a 2.5% increase, comparable to the rate of inflation and the increase in the cost of 
operating our parking facilities.  

The FY25 Parking Rate Changes are available on the Office of Parking Services website.  

If you would like to create a university parking account or update your existing account, you 
can do so by visiting  Parking Services. Campus parking maps and hours of operation for all 
parking facilities are also available.  
 
Our goal continues to be safe, convenient, and affordable parking for the university 
community and its visitors. If you have any questions or concerns, please email 
parking@temple.edu or call the Parking Services office at 215-204-5301.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jonathan C. Reiter 
Associate Vice President, Business Affairs & Administration  

New Parking Rates Effective July 1, 2024 
 

https://campusoperations.temple.edu/sites/campusoperations/files/documents/Parking/FY25%20parking%20rates.pdf
https://listserv.temple.edu:8443/trk/click?ref=zw8jagmw2_2-2f39x31dcbx02138&
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